Feb. 10, 2016

PO Box 328 Palmer, Alaska 99645

Chugach National Forest Supervisor's Office 161 East 1st St. Anchorage, Alaska 99501

Dear Superintendent,

Re: Forest Plan Revision

This letter is to indicate our support for a designated wilderness area within the Chugach National Forest. We support including the entire area of the Nellie Juan-College Fiord Wilderness Study Area into a wilderness designation.

We have found this area to be an iconic example of true wilderness with its stunning glaciers, quiet coves, concentrations of bird and wildlife, and majestic peaks. We believe wilderness to be of great value and we encourage you to include this wilderness designation in your Forest Plan.

Sincerely,

Mary Ann and David Holmquist

PO Box 328

Palmer, Alaska

99645